PRESENTATION OF PROJECT

Natalie Crimp, a Year 8 student from Linwood College, will present details of her prize winning project
in the recent Canterbury/Westland Science Fair. The project involved researching the Heathcote River

and the various causes of pollution in the river.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


